From: Paul Spriet [mailto:pspriet@sprietinvestments.com]
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 11:08 AM

To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>
Subject: RE: Liquor Sales Licence Extension

Rebekah - Sorry just got into the office. The event is the same one as last year that the letter was for The MOPAR
Canadian Superbike Championship event (2 race in the 6 race series) Friday June 8" is Practice day, Sat June 9™ is
Qualifying and some racing running from 9am to 6pm and Sunday June 10% is the finals from 9am to 6pm. Since the
event happens out on the road course we need to setup a temporary bar area out in our pit area like we did last year.
(Our permanent licenced area is along the dragway). The beer garden will manned by security as it always is and staffed
by our regular bar tenders.

Any other info you need.





